The College Planning Council (CPC) held a meeting on Wednesday, February 6, 2019 at 3:00 p.m. in E-112 and during the meeting, the following occurred:

The Council

continued its discussion on the proposed plan. The CPC formed a workgroup in spring 18 to explore ways in which to deepen institutional dialogue. The group met six times and developed a plan which contain six strategies with actions to strengthen employee engagement and dialogue. The Council's discussion focused on the proposed strategies/actions. The overall recommendation of the workgroup is to approve the plan and embed the strategies and action items into the strategic plan implementation, starting with the 2019-20 Operational Plan.

The six strategies are:

- 1. Improve Communication & Communication Flow
- 2. Boost Participation in Institutional Dialogue about Strategic Priorities
- 3. Strengthen Cooperative Interactions
- 4. Increase Responsiveness
- 5. Align Activities with Institutional Goals & Strategic Priorities
- 6. Expand Shared Leadership6(sit)-3(e)-5(vis)36.8y3ID 6re (g) the o page hID 47 ₩DC BT-4(or)-3(9()-3aID 4MCID 8>4(io

The Council will consider approval at its next meeting.

- The Council received an update on Accreditation. They learned that the college's accreditation web page has been updated to include the final report and information about the pending site visit. Over 50+ individuals worked over the span of 17 months to complete the report. The report was finalized over the holidays and submitted to the ACCJC early January. There will a 10-member team, led by Dr. William Duncan, superintendent/ president, Sierra College visiting the college March 4-7, 2019. Joining the team will be Dr. Steven Reynolds, ACCJC Vice President, who will serve as the liaison. Collegewide events are planned during the visit. The final schedule will be posted to the web page when complete. The Office of Academic Affairs is preparing information guides for9()-3(w)5(ill)-3(b)-46 will be postedf15-